
Teams Guidance 

Please prepare by reading the papers sent out for the meeting. 

When joining the meeting, you will be placed in “the waiting room”. Healthwatch 
Cornwall will then accept you to join the meeting. Your camera and audio will 
already be on. 

Mute yourself when you are not speaking so that there is no noise in the 
background. 

Use the chat box for any comments or questions you have. Everybody will see them 
unless you choose to share privately. 

Please use the ‘raise hand’ function when you wish to speak. 

You will be asked to unmute when it is your turn to comment. 

If you need to temporarily leave the meeting, please turn off your audio and 
camera. 

Presentations will be shared on the screen. 

Meeting Etiquette 

All members are expected to participate constructively in line with agenda items 
whilst being respectful of the views of all members. 

All members of the Carers Partnership Board have the right to meet in a safe 
atmosphere where all voices are respected and can be heard equally.  

The current Board’s Terms of Reference includes the following. 

In order to allow the Carers Partnership Board meetings to be conducted 
efficiently and with decorum, Members of the Board will: 

• Work in partnership with each other, listening to and respecting each other’s
views

• Undertake to represent all the Carers in their Forum Areas
• Indicate they wish to make representation through the Chair
• Not single out individual Members for scrutiny or challenge
• Not interrupt and be guided by the Chair
• Respect confidentiality and privacy
• Keep to the agenda
• Represent the strategic needs of carers and not bring to the meeting concerns

from individual carers

Healthwatch Cornwall operates a Zero Tolerance policy on Bullying and 
Harassment. This applies to both face to face and online meetings. 


